
 

Message of support and encouragement to the Learners in Bela 
Bela  
 
It is my pleasure to take this opportunity, on behalf of the community and 
residents of the Bela Bela Local Municipality, to wish you all our learners the best 
luck and outcome in your examination.   
 
We strongly believe that all of you will do better than the previous class of 2007 
and go on to further pursue your academic and career goals. 
 
I therefore wish to urge you to take your studies serious. 
 
It is at this critical stage to perhaps draw inspiration from the wise words of our 
former President Nelson Mandela, who once said that education is the only 
important weapon by which you can use to change the world. 
 
Indeed it is through education that you can change your personal and family 
circumstances. It is through education that you can help fight and defeat poverty 
and underdevelopment in your own community. 
 
Thus it remains important for you to remember that passing a grade or getting a 
matric certificate, on its own, is not a qualification but one important step towards 
getting the necessary qualification to help you achieve your goals.  
 
However, as the Bela Bela community, we have full confidence in your capacity 
and ability to pass this examination and further develop yourself and our 
community. 
 
This community needs you. And it needs you to be our role models.  
 
It is therefore our believe that through you, we will be able to produce 
professionals and academics, engineers, scientists, health and social workers, 
pilots, journalists, authors and many more. 
 
In this regard, I wish you all the best luck and urge you to do everything in your 
power to pass. 
 
May God give you strength and bless you   
 
Good luck  
 


